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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

A bunch of the Amateurs in the Wood County area are making plans on who is going

to drive, and who is going to ride to the Charleston Hamfest this coming

Saturday, March 18th.

I haven't heard of any new DAREN Packet Radio stations that have been put on the

air lately.  My plans are to change out the antenna on the Marietta, Ohio,

NODE/PBBS of WASHOH/MRTAOH.  The antenna doesn't seem to be working as good as I

think it should.  I've been building coaxial collinear antennas out of RG-213

and RG-8 coax.  They seem to be working pretty good.  If you build one with four

elements, it supposed to have about 6db gain.  I've built several of them for

use on the 440 MHz band and they work great.  On 440 MHz you can use eight

elements that is supposed have about 9db of gain.  The 440 MHz antenna is only

about 8 feet or so long.  When using RG-8 or RG-213, the antenna can be placed

into a piece of 3/4 inch schedule 40 PVC plastic pipe.

The Wood County Emergency Communications (WCEC) group is planning to hold a one

day Technician Class Amateur Radio class on April 22nd.  There are several

members of a prepper group that is interested in getting their licenses.  The

WCEC group is also planning to hold a General Class radio class, but the date

for it hasn't been set yet.  The Question Pool for the General Class Radio

License runs out on the last day of June, so the class will be held before then.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Terry Mills,

KC8TUE, needs only one more check-in to make 1000.
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